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i oppose the proposal to  give  permission to Zephyr to explore for gold and other minerals in a swathe of land running
from south of the Dawson Ranch subdivision in Cañon City to the Green Mountain mine site west of Grape Creek. 
Zephyr proposes to place several drill pads in the area of exploration, to pipe water from Grape Creek to the drill pad
sites, and to service the sites via helicopter, which would require many low-level helicopter flights into the Wilderness
Study Area, with severe impacts to wildlife, including the resident herd of bighorn sheep. BLM has not acted on this
matter.
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